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Civic Centre, Bourke Street

Goulburn NSW 2580

Phone: (02) 4823 4435

Fax: (02) 4823 4440

Email: strl@goulburn.nsw.gov.au
The Secretary

Senate ECITA References Committee

Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600

14th August 2002

Dear Secretary,

Senate Inquiry into the Role of Libraries in the Online Environment

On behalf of the Southern Tablelands Regional Library, I am forwarding our submission to the Senate Inquiry into the Role of Libraries in the Online Environment.

The Southern Tablelands Regional Library (STRL) represents the interests of just fewer than 48,000 rural and regional people in New South Wales. Our membership covers the six local government areas of Crookwell, Gunning, Mulwaree, Tallaganda, Yass and Goulburn. 

There are six library locations providing services to these communities, which consider library services to be an integral part of their societies. These locations are regarded as friendly community hubs, which have tailored their services to meet local needs and respond to local demands.  

For many individuals in these communities the local library is the key source of access to online information, and in Gunning Shire the local library service is the sole source of free online information. The Southern Tablelands Regional Library is committed to ensuring equity of access to information for all as part of its social obligation to the community.
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The Southern Tablelands Regional Library has specific issues, including those relating to equity, associated with providing services to a region, which covers widely disparate populations, both geographically and demographically. There is one regional centre, Goulburn, serviced by both public and private transport services, and with many community services available. 

The rest of the region is served by smaller centres, the majority of which are linked to no public or private transport services. The specific issues faced by the Southern Tablelands Region Library are outlined in our submission, where these issues are addressed under the headings outlined in the Inquiry terms of reference.  

Any enquiries in relation to our submission can be directed to Penelope Fenley, Regional Library Manager, on 02 4823 4441 or email penelope.fenley@goulburn.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely

Chris Berry 

Executive Officer
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